
Cancellation of Classes 

Due to the Komaba Festival 

 

The Komaba Festival will be held from Nov. 21 (Sat) to Nov. 23 (Mon). To 

accommodate this event, classes of Junior Division Courses (including PEAK 

Courses) and 2A Semester Specialized Courses* will be cancelled as follows:  

 

Nov. 20(Fri):  All classes will be cancelled so that 

students can set up the festival. 

Nov. 24 (Tue):  Morning classes, first and second 

periods (8:30 a.m.-11:55 a.m., or 12:10 

p.m. for some courses), will be cancelled 

so that students can clean up the 

festival.  

 

*2A Semester Specialized Courses conducted in Hongo Area may not be 

cancelled. For details, please contact each department’s academic 

affairs division. 

 

 

 

Oct. 16, 2020 

Junior Division Section & PEAK/GPEAK Section 

Academic Affairs Division, College of Arts and Sciences 


